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SPECIAL SECTION

Elected officials and candidates for
elective office have a great opportunity to

communicate with Jewish voters in
AJW’s Elections 2022 — The Primaries.

This special section of the American Jewish World's
October 2022 issue will feature politics-related stories
and campaign ads. The Jewish community in Minnesota
takes its politics seriously and VOTES.

The deadline for ad space
reservations is September 28.
For advertising sales
information, call Mordecai
Specktor at 612-824-0030 or
email: editor@ajwnews.com.



